
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Women Veterans Breast Cancer Awareness Event – October 4, 2023 
 

To celebrate Breast Cancer Awareness Month, Aleda E. Lutz VA Medical Center is 
hosting a Women Veterans Breast Cancer Awareness Event on Wednesday, October 4, 
2023, at 10:00 a.m. in the Sergeant Major Kenneth Verne Rice Pavilion, located at 1500 

Weiss St. Saginaw, MI 48602. All women Veterans are invited to attend. Guests will be 
able to enjoy Complementary and Integrative Health modalities such as acupuncture, 
acupressure, mini massages, and vibroacoustic therapy. A light lunch will be provided 
as well and other surprises.  

 
During this event, we will provide valuable information, resources, and support to help 
women Veterans understand the importance of early detection, self -examinations, and 
available treatment options. Our goal is to empower and educate our brave women 

Veterans, ensuring they have the tools to take control of their breast health. 
 
Don't miss this opportunity to connect with other women Veterans, share experiences, 
and learn from inspiring speakers. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of 

women Veterans affected by breast cancer. Not enrolled with the VA? You will have the 
opportunity to register and Choose VA for your healthcare needs! Hurry! Limited seating 
available - seats are filling up fast! Please RSVP at VHASAGBCA@VA.GOV or call 
989-321-4437. 

 
The Aleda E. Lutz VAMC in Saginaw, Michigan operates an 81-bed skilled nursing and 
rehabilitation Community Living Center. It provides care to over 40,126 Veterans in a 
35-county geographic area, from mid-Michigan to the Mackinac Bridge. Veterans can 

also receive care at one of our nine VA Community Based Outpatient Clinics located 
throughout Michigan. More information about this VA can be found at 
https://www.va.gov/saginaw-health-care/.    
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We invite any media interested in interviewing our VA 
staff to learn more about care and services to contact 
our Public Affairs Officer at 989-497-2500, extension 

13010 or e-mail tara.scheuer@va.gov  
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